IN MEMORIAM:
Gail Seldomridge

It is with a truly
heavy heart that we
learn of the passing
of a longtime fixture
of the PBA, Gail
Seldomridge,  after
her long and most
courageous battle
with  cancer. Gail
passed away August
29th, 2015, with her
family at her side.

Gall was the
“Jacklyn of all
trades” at the PBA.
She began working with the PBA in 1995 as the
Membership Secretary. From there she moved in to the
Legal Department and finally became the Office
Manager. She was a true blessing around the office.
Gail was VERY meticulous and organized and very
easy to work with. She always had a deep concern for
not only the PBA, but for each and every officer that the
PBA represents.

Gail was a great mother, friend and extremely hard
worker who dedicated the past 20 years to the PBA.

She is and was an inspiration to so many people, and
she will truly be missed.

May her soul rest in peace.
Source: https://www.facebook.com/PBCPBA
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